The Chair and Members, London Advisory Committee on Heritage City of London 300 Dufferin Ave. London ON

April 9th, 2018

Dear Members of LACH

I have a concern about a fascinating piece of London's artistic and architectural heritage. I would like to share this concern with the committee in the hope that you can investigate the current status of the Philip Aziz Studio located on Philip Aziz Drive on the southern edge of Western's campus.

This building is now owned by Western University and I would like to be reassured that they are taking good care of it and that at some point it might be designated, if it is not already.

It is my personal hope that this building might occasionally be opened to the public so that Londoners might have a chance to see this extraordinary space from time to time.

I am not sure if this is within your mandate as an advisory committee, but I certainly hope so!

Thank you for your consideration,

Yours sincerely,

Susan Bentley (Mrs.)

34, Mayfair Drive, London ON N6A 2M6